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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
On July 2, 2013, Whitehall Police responded to the area of Mountain and McCotter streets for a report of a 
small child wandering through the area, unclothed.  Police located the child a short time later, who was in the 
care of neighbors.  Police returned the child to his residence, located on an adjacent street.  
 
Following a brief investigation, Police charged Michel Juckett, 26, of Potter Street, Whitehall, with the 
following: 

 Endangering the Welfare of a Child – Class A Misdemeanor 
 
Juckett reported she had “turned her back” on the child for a brief time and noticed the child was missing and 
sent household members out to locate him. 
 
Juckett was issued an appearance ticket to appear in Whitehall Village Court at a later date. The case was 
referred to Washington County Child Protective Services for further investigation. 
 
The case was handled by Chief Matthew Dickinson and Patrolman Christopher Kyne. 
 
 
 

 

 
Whitehall Police Department –Case File / Arrest Photo 


